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Ruth Nettles

From: Marsha Rule [marsha@reuphlaw.com]

Sent: . Tuesday, October 14, 2008 12:03 PM

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us

Cc: Cheryl Johnson; Kathy Kaproth; Caroline Klancke; Roxanne Levingston
Subject: Docket No. 070740-SU

Attachments: Letter Cole 10 14 2008.pdf

The full name, address, telephone number, and e-mail address of the person responsible for the electronic filing:
MARSHA E. RULE

Rutledge, Ecenia, Purnell & Hoffman, P. A.

Post Office Box 551

Tallahassee, Florida 32302-0551

(850) 681-6788

marsha@reuphlaw.com

The docket number and title of docket:

Docket No. 070740-SU

In re: Joint application for approval of transfer of Hudson Ultilities, Inc.'s wastewater system and Certificate No. 104-S,
in Pasco County, to Ni Florida, LLC.

The name of the parties on whose behalf the document is filed:
Ni Florida, LLC

The total number of pages in the attached document: 1

A brief but complete description of each attached document:
Letter confirming transaction closing

Marsha Rule, Esq.

Rutledge, Ecenia & Purnell, P.A.
215 S. Monroe St., Suite 420
Tallahassee, FL 32301
marsha@reuphlaw.com
850.681.6788 phone
850.681.6515 fax
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RUTLEDGE, ECENIA & PURNELL
PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW

STEPHEN A, EGENIA POST GFFICE BOX 551, 32802-0551 i DAVID. PREGCOTT
RICHARD M. ELUS: 215 SOUTH MONROE STREET, SUITE 420 HAROLD F. X, PURNELL
JOHN M. LOCKWOOD TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301-1841 MARSHA E: RULE
MARTIN P. McDONNELL . . GARY R/ RUTLEDBE
& _§7EPHEN MENTON TEIEPHONE (853) 861-6783 MAGGIEM, SCHULTZ
TELECORIER (850) 681:6515 GOVERNMENTAL CONSULTANTS
JONATHAN M. COSTELLD
October 14, 2008 MARGARET A, MENDUNI

Ms, Ann Cole, Director

Commission Clerk and Administrative Services
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Betty Easley Conference Certer

Room 110

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 070740-SU
In re: Joint application for approval of transfer of Hudson Utilities, Inc.'s wastewater
system and Certificate No. 104-S, in Pasco County, to Ni Florida, LL.C.

Dear Ms. Cole:

On April 7, 2008, the Florida Public Service: Commission voted to approve the joint application
of Hudson Utilities, Inc. and Ni Florida, LLC, for approval to transfer Hudson’s wastewater
system to Ni Florida. In compliance with Order No. PSC-08-0226-FOF-SU, 1 am writing to
confirm that the purchase of Hudson’s wastewater system by Ni Florida closed on May 5, 2008.
Please feel free to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Marsha E. Rule

ceCr Cheryl Johnson
Kathleen Kaproth
Caroline Klancke, Esq.

DOCUMEN UHpT R -DATE
09744 OCT L3
FPSC-CD?*H*‘ZSSS%QH CLERY




